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Mail-in voting has worked in Oregon for over 30 years and is secure.  Democrats and 

Republican Secretaries of State have all been supportive of our Mail-in voting.  I have 

never seen a shred of evidence that this system is less secure than in-person, same 

day voting - if that evidence existed, it would be all over the news.  The ONLY reason 

to eliminate this process is to suppress votes by making it much more difficult to vote.  

This would disproportionally impact working people who can’t get time off work, 

seniors with mobility issues and disabled people.   


